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No. NEPRA/ADG(Lic)/LAG-403/7713 February 24, 2021 

Munir Ahmad Daha 
General Manager 
Sad iqabad Power (Private) Limited 
17-Abid Majeed Road, 
Lahore Cantt., 
Lahore. 

SUBJECT: - REQUEST OF SADIOABAD POWER (PRIVATE) LIMITED (SPPL) 
FOR CANCELLATION OF ITS GENERATION LICENCE NO. 
IGSPLI99I2018 DATED JULY 17, 2018  

This is with reference to your letter no. NEPRA/RIDL/LAG-403 dated 

July 23, 2020 wherein it has been requested to cancel the subject Generation Licence of SPPL 

for the reason that the company is not interested to pursue its power project due to 

non-resolution of issues with CPPA-G pertaining to tariff, 

2. In this regard, it is informed that the Authority has considered your request for 

cancellation of abovementioned Generation Licence and acceded to the same. In view of the 

said, your Generation Licence (No. IGSPL/99/2018 dated July 17, 2018) stands cancelled. 

(Shakeel Ahmed) 
Additional Director 
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